
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hasselt, 3/12/2016 
 

Dear Rottweiler Friends, 
 
I refer to the letters with the request to complete the form that you can open by clicking 
the link :  
 

http://ifrottweilerfriends.org/en/naujo_skyriaus_pavadinimas_2/quest_breed_w
ardens/breed_wardens.html 

 
This is essential information and the form is very easy to complete. 
 
We are still waiting for the information by the Rottweilerclubs of : 
 

 Czech Republik 

 Egypt 

 Estonia 

 Finland 

 France 

 Hungaria 

 Indonesia 

 Norway 

 Russia 

 Serbia 

 Slovenia 

 Spain 

 Thailand 

 Venezuela  

 South Afrika 

 Australia 

 Italy 

 Austria 
 
I ask these clubs to answer the questionnaire very urgently now.    You know that the 
next Meeting of Delegates will be in May 2017 and if you want the Board to do its work, 
your cooperation is essential. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
On behalf of the IFR Executive Board, 
 
D. Vandecasteele 
IFR-President. 

 International Federation of Rottweilerfriends 
 

Kermtstraat 56 
B-3510 Hasselt 
 

 
dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be 
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